My name is Jeremy Shuck and | am writing in opposition of HB 1151.

This bill seeks to create vague legislation that prohibits a possible management tool of the
NDGF for deer management now and in the future. There's already a growing body of evidence
that demonstrates feeding wildlife increases the likelihood of spreading disease. As more
studies are completed should they find known and unknown diseases that are spread more
rapidly due to feeding of deer, it is deeping concerning to me that the management tool of
prohibiting baiting would not be allowed because of legislation. Please oppose this bill that
would limit wildlife management strategies now and for future management programs.

Best Regards
Jeremy Shuck.



